ROBERT E. BRUNS BASEBALL/SOFTBALL SCHOLARSHIP

Bob loved baseball and softball. These sports were a huge part of his life. He was a member of a team at a very
young age as he watched his dad coach. He played little league as a youngster, Legion baseball as a teenager,
pitched on a young man’s fast pitch team, and coached his daughters as they played softball. In his later years when
it was difficult for him to walk, he watched Legion ball from his pickup. This scholarship honors his memory.

Your name:

What college do you plan to attend?

What field of study will you pursue?

What are your long term career goals?

How many years have you played ball? (T-ball, little league, softball or Legion baseball)

Do you credit a certain coach who helped you reach your baseball/softball goals? If so, who and
why?

How will being a part of a baseball/softball team be beneficial to you in the real world?

How would your teammates best describe you?

This scholarship will be announced at graduation and will be disbursed after you have successfully completed
your first semester of college.



